
 
 

 

August 6, 2010     VIA EMAIL AND US MAIL 
 
 
 
Mr. John Rigter 
Livermore-Pleasanton Fire Department 
3560 Nevada Street 
Pleasanton, California 94566 
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health Services 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502-6577 
 
Subject: Notice of Change of Ownership and Request for Time Extension to 

Execute Closure Plan for Hanson Aggregates Radium Facility, 3000 Busch 
Road, Pleasanton, California 

 
Dear Mr. Rigter and Mr. Wickham: 
 
On behalf of Legacy Partners (Legacy) I would like to inform you of the change of ownership 
of that portion of the subject property referred to as Parcel 1 or Area of Concern 1 (AOC #1) 
(SLIC Case RO0002941 and Geotracker Global ID SLT19719376), which formerly housed 
Hanson’s hot mix asphalt plant operation.  Legacy took ownership of that portion of the 
property on July 30, 2010. 
 
Having just taken ownership of the property, Legacy is now in the process of selecting a 
contractor to perform closure activities conditionally approved by the Livermore-Pleasanton 
Fire Department (LPFD) by letter dated May 19, 2010 from John Rigter to Mr. Lee W. Cover 
and Mr. Steven Dunn and conditionally approved by the Alameda County Environmental 
Health (ACEH) by letter dated April 10, 2010 from Jerry Wickham to Mr. Lee Cover and Mr. 
Steven Dunn.  By this letter, Legacy is requesting an extension of time until August 31, 2012 to 
perform the closure activities specified in the conditionally approved work plan.   
 
Please feel free to contact me at (925) 979-1452 if you have any questions regarding this change 
of ownership notification or request for time extension. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Voytek Bajsarowicz 
Senior Program Manager 
Haley & Aldrich 
 
cc: Steven Dunn 

Bridget Metz 

Haley & Aldrich, Inc. 
9040 Friars Road 
Suite 220 
San Diego, CA  92108-5860 
 
Tel: 619.280.9210 
Fax: 619.280.9415 
HaleyAldrich.com 


